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ERDMAN
Cathy Salwin, Proposal Manager

Stronghold Engineering, Inc.
Kristi Rabe, Proposal Manager

XL Construction Corporation
Alan Laurlund, Proposal Manager

SUBJECT: RFQ - DESIGN BUILD ENTITIES FOR: SAN MATEO COUNTY CORDILLERAS
REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Thank you for your recent submittal responding to the County’s request for qualifications of DBEs for the
subject project. The County received six submittals of response on the RFQ issued. Subsequently, the
selection committee performed its screening of the responses and reference checks to determine
compliance with the requirements of the RFQ-DBE. We are pleased to inform you that, your respective
team have met the qualifications set out in the RFQ-DBE and will be advancing to participate in part two
of this effort: RFP-DBE. (listed alphabetically)

e ERDMAN
e Stronghold Engineering, Inc.
e XL Construction Corporation

The County expects to issue the RFP-DBE the week of July 11, 2016. In the interim, we ask that the
design-build entity teams not make any attempts to contact, discuss with, or inquire of any County
consultant, employee, elected official or member of the RFQ/P Review Technical Advisory Committee
on any matter relating to this solicitation process. We thank you for your time and consideration in this
regard and look forward to your team’s participation in part two of this process.

Sincerely,

M

Rob Kalkbrenner,
Capital Projects Manager

c: Jim Porter, DPW
Doug Koenig, DPW




